
Notice 

 

Lalitya, the Fine Arts Club under the aegis of Srijan, is organizing a pottery workshop for the USS 

students. Earlier the dates announced for the workshop were 9th and 10th September 2016 (see the 

circular uploaded on university website dated 24.8.2016). 

The students are being informed that pottery workshop has to be rescheduled as some students are 

commencing with their internal exams in the following week.  

Fresh dates for the pottery workshop will be announced shortly. Please keep checking the university 

web- site for any further notice regarding the workshop.  

 

Faculty Co-ordinator:                                                                         

Dr. Deepshikha Agarwal, USLLS 

Ph. 9810437088 

 

Dr. Divya Verma Gakkhar, USMS 

Ph. 9899841851 

 


